
Accessibility Statement 
Accessibility Statement for Beaworthy Parish Council Website 

The Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility 
Regulations 2018 requires that accessibility standards are met by 23 September 2019. 
Beaworthy Parish Council are actively working towards making this website compliant by 
that date. 

We want as many people as possible to be able to use this website. For example, that 

means you should be able to: 

• zoom in up to 300% without the text spilling off the screen 

• navigate most of the website using just a keyboard 

• navigate most of the website using speech recognition software 

• listen to most of the website using a screen reader (including the most recent 
versions of JAWS, NVDA and VoiceOver)  

How accessible is this website? 

• We know some parts of this website aren’t fully accessible: 

• you can’t modify the line height or spacing of text 

• some PDF documents aren’t fully accessible to screen reader software 

• you can’t skip to the main content when using a screen reader  

• The accessibility regulations don’t require us to fix PDFs or other documents 
published before 23 September 2018 if they’re not essential to providing our 
services. 

• We aim to ensure that any new documents we publish meet accessibility standards. 
 
Reporting accessibility problems with this website 

We are gradually improving the accessibility of this website. If you think we’re not meeting 
the requirements of the Accessibility Regulations, please contact the Parish Clerk: 

Angela Braidwood 
Willowdene 
Bratton Clovelly 
Okehampton 
EX20 4LB 
 
Tel: 07990712484 
Email: beaworthyparishclerk@gmail.com 

 

Enforcement procedure 

The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing the 
accessibility regulations. If you’re not happy with how we respond to your complaint, contact 
the Equality Advisory and Support Service (EASS). 

https://www.equalityadvisoryservice.com/
https://www.equalityadvisoryservice.com/

